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The project team completed preliminary stormwater management coordination in preparation 

for a pre-application meeting with the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP). 

Additionally, roadway design horizontal and vertical alignments were created for the 

preliminary engineering for the aligned, signalized design in preparation for line and grade 

submission documents. 

 
Subsurface utility engineering work included the finalization of existing utility drawing files.  A 

design profile and limit of disturbance is being developed and a meeting with DEP to review 

alignment and structures will be scheduled. 

 
McMahon Associates was appointed by the Township to perform the preliminary engineering 

and design phase for the project.  As a general timeline for this project, the Preliminary 

Engineering Phase should be completed by September 2018 and then the Final Design Phase 

could be completed by March 2020. 

 

 

 

 


